Need for Travel for Critical Infrastructure Worker 
 
 
To Law Enforcement Personnel: 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack][Employee Name] is an [employee/contractor] of [Company Name] and his / her role is necessary to continue the operation of the Company.  
Governor Whitmer’s Executive Order 2020-21 (COVID-19), dated March 23, 2020, allows travel for critical infrastructure workers, which includes workers in the food and agriculture sectors (8c), as well as in transportation and logistics (8f).  
The holder of this letter is a member of one of these sectors and is required to travel in the course of business.  Such work is critical to the continued operation of the business. 
 We appreciate your consideration of this and are happy to provide any further necessary information to allow him / her to travel in the course of business. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions or concerns. 
Sincerely,

 
[Signature] 
[Company Contact Person] 
[Company Name] 
[Company Address] 
[Company City, State Zip] 
[Company Phone] 
[Company Email] 
 

